
Bureau of Detectives – Area Central 
     

Community Alert 

 
Robberies 

9th District (Deering) 
 
About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to citizens in the 9th District (Deering) of robbery related 
incidents which have occurred during the month of October/November. In these 
incidents, armed offenders approach the victims and demand their property, and in 
some instances, the victims have their vehicle taken.   
 
Incident Times and Locations: 

• 2100 Block of South China Place on October 23, 2017 at 11:30 p.m. 

• 2100 Block of South China Place on October 27, 2017 at 2:00 a.m. 

• 2900 Block of South Stewart Avenue on October 30, 2017 at 11:56 p.m. 

• 2100 Block of South China Place on October 31, 2017 at 12:24 a.m. 

• 2400 Block of South Wentworth Avenue on November 2, 2017 at 1:44 a.m. 
 
About the Offenders: 

• Two (2) to four (4) male blacks, approximately 20-30 years of age, 5'09"-6'00", 
180 lbs., wearing ski masks.  

 
About the Offenders Vehicle: 

• Offenders are driving in a silver or black SUV 
 

What you can do:  

• Always be aware of your surroundings 

• Report suspicious activity immediately 

• If you are confronted by an assailant remain calm  

• Remember any unique physical characteristics (scars, limp, acne, teeth, etc...)  

• Never pursue a fleeing assailant, provide the information to the police 

• If video surveillance equipment is present, please save a copy of the incident for 
investigating detectives 

• If approached by a witness to the incident, request contact information  

• Dial 9-1-1 immediately and remain on scene when possible 
 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area 
Central 

(312) 747-8382 
JA-483779, JA-491762, JA-492544, JA-492591, JA-495339 

Reference: P17-1-315 

Alert #P17-1-315CA 

November 2, 2017  


